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Memorandum 

To: President Daisy 

Thru: CoC 

CC: FC members 

From: Finance Committee 

Date: 05/08/2014 

Re: BECA Report 

Inasmuch as the COM-FSM Finance were planning to recommended certain energy cost saving 

measures beginning with a complete energy audit, we have found the BECA study has completed an 

in-depth study on our energy use and makes certain recommendations. 

Therefore the COM-FSM Finance Committee wishes to acknowledge the BECA report and urges the 

college to use the applicable recommendations to enhance COM-FSM’s ability to attain our goals of 

becoming 

 Less dependent upon imported sources of energy 

 Increasing energy efficiency by 50% by 2020 

  A “best practices for energy conservation” model 

 A developer and user of alternative sources of energy 

 

Thank You 
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